LEGAL ADVERTISEMENT

The Mississippi State Pott Authority at Gulfport (MSPA) is soliciting proposals for Professional
Engineering Consultani and Management Services. The MSPA desires to secure the
assistance of a professional consulting firm/team knowledgeable in port engineering and
development and ready to assist the Port in implementing varied public work projects, The
selected firm will be responsible for providing professional project management, engineering
design, construction management, maintenance management and assistance, and general
engineering and other technical expertise as requested in the daily and routine operations of the
MSPA. The firm must be licensed to perform engineering services in the State of Mississippi.

The Request for Qualifications docurnents are filed in the office of the Mississippi State Port
Authority, Engineeting Department, and are by reference made a part of this Notice, Said
documents may be obtained at the location indicated above, by email ccox@shipmspa.com or by
calling 228-865-4300,

The Request for Qualifications documents can be downloaded from Central Bidding at
© www.centralauctiophouse.com.  Electronic  submittals can  be  submitted  at
www.centralacutionhouse.com. For any questions relating to the electronic submittal, please call
Central Bidding at 225-810-4814,

All proposals mugst be received by 3:00 p.m. Central Time April 18, 2022,
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